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Dec1z10n No. __ 7_6_28 __ 4_ 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF THE STATE OF CALIFO&~ 

In the ~~tter of the Investigation 
into the rates, rules, regulat1ons, 
charges, allowances ~~d practices 
of all common carriers .. highway 
carriers and city carrierz relat1ng 
to the traneportation of cement and 
related products (commodities for 
wh1ch rates are ~rov1ded 1n ~~mUQ 
Rate Tar1ff No. 10). 

In the Matter or the Invest1gat10n 
1nto the rates, rules, regulatione, 
charges, allowances and practice~ 
of all common c~ierz, highway 
carriers and city carr1ers relating 
to the transportat1on of any and 
all commodities bet,.,een and With1n 
all points and places in the State 
of Ca11fornia (including, but not 
l1mited to, trans~ortation for 
wb1ch rates are prOVided in Minimum 
Rate Tariff No.. 2) .. 

Cace No. 5440 

Petit10n No. 45 

Case No. 5432 

Order Setting Hear1ng 
(Decision No. 73587) 

ORDER DENYING REHEARING 

Petition for rehearing of Decision Nos. 75718 and 75719 having 

been filed by Kaiser Cement & Gypsum Corporation, the COmmission 

haV1ng considered each and every allegation thereof, ~~d beins of the 

op1nion that no good cauze tor rehearing has been made to appear; 

IT IS ORDERED that rehearing or Decision Nos. 75718 and 75719 

is hereby denied. 

Ca11for.n1a~ this 
day o~ ____ ,_OC_T_O_B..;.E.;.;.R ____ ...J 


